

KDS/JSS

31 October 2018

Dear Parents/Carers,

Children in Need - Friday 16 November 2018

On Friday 16 November 2018, we are holding a non-uniform day to raise money for Children in Need. Our chosen theme is 'Throwback' – a chance to dress in your chosen bygone era – big hair, leg warmers, shell suits and neon of the 80s? Or flapper dresses, feather boas, bowler hats and tuxedos of the 1920s' for a minimum donation of £1.00. We will also be holding lots of fundraising activities during the day if students wish to bring some small change in with them.

As part of this fundraising and as a repeat of last year, we would like to inform parents that we are inviting staff to 'Bring their Pet to Work' for a donation of £20.00. Rules and regulations have been set down for staff who wish to do this, animals must be suitable and approved by myself and numbers have been limited. Students will not be encouraged to touch the animals unless they have been given permission to do so.

If you have any questions or concerns, please email my PA, Justine Sayers, on <u>justine.sayers@crestwood.hants.sch.uk</u>.

Thank you for your support.

Lucy Daudeins

Yours sincerely,

Krista Dawkins Head Teacher